
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         29 September 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The term is now in full swing.  It is great to have the girls back in clubs again – just a few 
updates for you. 
 

• INSET Day - Friday, 8 October, 2021, school will be closed for pupils. 
 

• Any younger siblings you want to apply for a place at Sacred Heart for September 
2022 into Year 7, please book a time slot for an online meeting and Q & A session. 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesdQjCQzxSiU7BOhMBOISRTTx9CubD
BS7t4zs7V2ry2sVSmQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  

 

• Wednesday, 13 October, 2021 at 6.30 p.m., Year 7 Welcome Mass in the New Hall. 
All Year 7 pupils to attend. 

 

• Thursday, 21 October, 2021 at 6.00 p.m., Year 11 Parental Support Evening in the 
New Hall. 
 

• Friday, 22 October, 2021, Non-Uniform Day for ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ - £2 
payment for this is on Scopay. 
 

• COVID Vaccinations – We are waiting for confirmation of the date that these will be 
offered by the SAIS (School Aged Vaccination Service).  Only pupils who have 
parental consent will be able to have the vaccination on the school site.  The 
information will be given to you once I have it – school is a venue – we are not 
involved in the consent discussions – those are for you and your child only. 

 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

Ms V Qurrey 
Headteacher 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesdQjCQzxSiU7BOhMBOISRTTx9CubDBS7t4zs7V2ry2sVSmQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesdQjCQzxSiU7BOhMBOISRTTx9CubDBS7t4zs7V2ry2sVSmQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

